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From the Principal’s Desk 

We are half-way though our term now and also welcoming in the season of 

Bunuru. The Noongar season Bunuru is represented by the colour orange and 

is the hottest time of the year. There are long days and short nights. 

Traditionally this was, and still is, a great time for living and fishing by the coast, rivers and 

estuaries. 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Monday 22 March is an early close for all students at 11:30am, as we are offering parent-

teacher interviews. 

On Connect today, and sent home in hard copy, is information about how you can go about 

booking your interviews via a new program called SOBS – School Online Booking System. 

I encourage everyone to read this important information, and please let us know if you 

require any assistance. 

School Photos 

By now you should have received your envelope for ordering school photos, which will occur 

during the week of 15-18 March. Please check your child’s bag if you have not received the 

envelope. 

Lapathon 

Our P&C is working to provide a great fundraising event with our Lapathon. 

Please ensure you read all of the information sent home last week and help out our P&C by 

signing up lots of sponsors! 

Inaugural Staff V Students Game 

This week saw the first lunch time game of staff versus students. The chosen sport was 

Dodgeball. It was a tightly contested 

competition, with the staff and students 

giving it their all. However, the Year 6 team, 

who were called “The Dodgies”, showed great 

spirit and determination and were declared 

the winners!Thanks go to Mr Carron for 

organising this event and to everyone who 

participated! 

Have a super couple of weeks! 

Ms Cathy Willis 

Principal  

FOR YOUR DIARY  

WEEK 5 

5 March 

 Assembly Rm 15 

 

WEEK 6 

12 March 

 APS Swimming 

Carnival  

9:00- 2:30pm 

 

WEEK 7  

ALL WEEK – 

 Harmony Week 

 Photo Week 

15 March 

 P&C Meeting  

7:00pm 

19 March 

 Assembly Rm 16 

 National Ride 2 

School Day 

 Fathering 

Project 

Campout 

 

WEEK 8 

22 March 

 Early Close 

11:30am – 

Parent teacher 

interviews 

23 March 

 Interschool 

Swimming 

Carnival  

9:00- 2:30pm 

26 March 

 Lapathon             

1:15 - 2:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=phone+symbol&id=812786416B5F46B0DC02D4ABF329535B8F2016DC&FORM=EQNAMI
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=website+symbol&id=B3311D4D85A20DB084DFFE585191BFDFF7B302F6&FORM=EQNAMI
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=email+symbol&id=B683E4E9498ED987B23D8A27F59F8247119E446D&FORM=EQNAMI
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Congratulations to all of our Honour Certificate Recipients and Rise Stars 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

FACTION POINTS 

  

 

  

721 721 808 1127 
 

HONOUR CERTIFICATE RECIPIENTS 

ROOM JUNIOR ROOM SENIOR 

2 - 15 Elisha & Jackson 

3 - 16 Isobella & Lucas 

4 
Ginger & 

Ruby Anne 
17 April & Jamie 

5 
Horace  & 
Cameron 

18 Abby & Molly 

6 Mia & Adam 20 Sarah & Cooper 

7 
Gabriella & 

Bella 
21 Annie & Emily 

8 
Charlee & 

Nina 
22 Angie & Luke 

9 
Ede & 
Joseph 

23 Rosie & Eva 

Specialised Teaching Junior & Senior 

LOTE Eva & Lauren 

SCIENCE Shaelin & Jace 

MUSIC Ajay & Will 

DIGITAL TECHNOLGY Grace & Lewin 

PHYS ED Ruby & Freya 

Aussie of the Month Lucy 

JUNIOR SENIOR 

Liam Jasper 
Miles Alex 
Caleb Jasper 

  
  

RISE Stars 
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Out And About At A.P.S 

Emu Point Fun Swimming Carnival Room 15 and Room 16. 
 
What a wonderful day the Year 6 students had at Emu Point on Friday 19 February.  The overall 

day was designed as a "Get to Know You" Parents, Students, Staff day. All in a fun outdoors 

setting, encouraging a healthy mindset and physical fitness. (Part of our drive to have positive behaviour in APS.) 

The activities which were a great success included swimming, tabloids, sand sculpturing and not to mention the 
ironman/woman races.  
 
A BIG THANK YOU to all the parent volunteers who assisted with the day.  
 
 

            

          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DENTAL THERAPY CENTRE NEWS 

Spencer Park Dental Therapy Centre provides free dental examinations, oral care advice, preventative, 

restorative and emergency treatment for children from pre-primary to Year 11. The clinic is staffed by Kayleen 

(Dental Nurse), Susanne (Dental Therapist), Jaqui (Dental Nurse), Kristy (Dental Therapist) and Nick (Dentist). 

Enrolment forms have been issued to your child if he/she has recently changed schools or enrolled in Pre-

Primary, please make sure these forms are returned  before Friday 26th March if you wish to use our service.  

 Parents of enrolled students are reminded to contact the centre to update your details if you have moved in the 

last few years. All appointments are posted home and many of these are returned to us due to incorrect 

addresses, this means that your child misses out on their dental visit. If you no longer intend to use our service 

please let us know as soon as possible as your valuable appointment could be taken up by someone else. You 

can call us on 9841 3967, drop in or send us an email to spencerparkdtc@dental.health.wa.gov.au. 

To keep your child’s teeth healthy during this important stage of growth we recommend brushing twice a day, 

parents should always assist with one daily brush and use adult strength toothpaste providing children are 

spitting it out. Teeth should be brushed for a minimum of two minutes and children are encouraged NOT to 

rinse after brushing. 

We hope to see you all in here soon. 

 

 

 

mailto:spencerparkdtc@dental.health.wa.gov.au
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Library News 
 

Scholastic Book Club – Available Now at Albany Primary School 
If you have any enquiries please contact Mary Pumphrey in the Library Monday – Thursday  
or Contact Scholastic 1800 021 233 
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P & C Active Transport Committee 
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Community News and Events 
Please note notices appearing below are not necessarily endorsed by the school.  We provide this space for community 

groups to advertise to the school community.  It is up to parents to scrutinise the activity and organisers for their child. 
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School Online Booking System - SOBS 

Welcome to SOBS – School Online Booking System.  This system allows the school to run various parent 
bookable functions. As a parent, you are here to make some bookings with your children’s teachers.  At this 
point, we are asking parents to make their own bookings on-line, however we will have a laptop available at 
Reception for you to use.  The link can be opened on a laptop, tablet or on a mobile phone.  If you are having 
problems, please contact the office for assistance.   
 
Please note this is NOT the same log in you will have for Connect.  SOBS will be based on the email address 
you provide at the log in screen.   
 
 
Step 1:- Click on the link   https://sobs.com.au/pt3/parent.php?schoolid=2016   and check the school name is 
Albany Primary School.   

 
Step 2:- Enter your email address for your booking timetable to be emailed to you for future reference.  If you 
do not have an email address you can use a mobile phone number. 
 
 
Step 3:- You will then be asked about your security 
options.  Choose which option best suits your 
requirements, remembering your selection will stay 
with your account and cannot be changed.   
 
 
If you choose a password or verification code option, 
you will need to following the instructions on your 
screen to complete the process. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                      
Step 4:- This should bring you back to the log-in screen.  Using 
your email or phone number (from step 2) follow the boxes 
entering information into the system.  This will be the name 
provided to the teacher as the parent coming for the interview.   
 
 
Step 5:- Enter your children’s names and year levels (this will 
determine the teachers available to make an appointment with).  
When you have entered all of your children, click save. 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsobs.com.au%2Fpt3%2Fparent.php%3Fschoolid%3D2016&data=04%7C01%7Ccatherine.mumford%40education.wa.edu.au%7Cd400712e421e461e291d08d8d4760a47%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637492950742967136%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=8ZZy%2B3rhy%2BKLiBbDiSRmQZl12zJDUKknIiPCAKMzz%2FU%3D&reserved=0
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Step 6:- You should then have the option to click on “Parent/Teacher Interviews Term 1, 2021”.  This will 
allow you to select all the teachers you wish to make an appointment with, from your child’s classroom 
teacher, to the specialist teachers they may have, for example; 
 

 
 
 
Step 7:- After clicking next, you will be taken to a screen indicating the time slots that are available for your 
selected teachers.  Click on the time selections you would like, and are available.  In the example below, you 
can see all the available times for multiple teachers.  Click on the times you would like to book (they will then 
show as blue on your screen) and save. 
 
 

 
 
 
Step 8:- If you are making appointments for multiple children, you will now be able to select the next child in 
the list and book and save their appointments.  
 
 
Step 9:- Should you need to go back and edit a booking made due to times not being available with other 
teachers, simply click save to close the window and re-click on the child that needs the time amending.   
 
 
Step 10:- When all bookings are completed you have the option to email or print your booking times for future 
reference. 
 
 
Step 11:- Simply close your browser window to finish the session.   
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